
Christmas Raffle 
This year we are doing things a little differently.  For our
Christmas Hampers we would love it if you could donate
an item that corresponds to your child's house colour. 

 We will accept anything, and there will be a little flexibility
with colours - see pictures below for examples. 



Please drop your donations off to the office by

Wednesday 1st Dec.  Thank-you 
Ellingham PTA Team


